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“From purely a star power standpoint, yes, the Class of 1984 is the best ever. There are four Hall of 
Famers; five if you include Oscar Schmidt, who never actually played in the NBA. But Jordan, by all 
accounts, is the best player in NBA history. Olajuwon and Barkley are probably among the top 15 players 
to ever play the game, and Stockton isn't too far behind. Many consider the 90s the 'golden era' of NBA 
basketball, and the 1984 Draft is the driving force behind that notion.”

           ----------------- NBA.com

“Top Players (Career Win Shares): Michael Jordan (214.0), John Stockton (207.7), Charles Barkley 
(177.2), Hakeem Olajuwon (162.8), Otis Thorpe (106.4), Sam Perkins (105.4), Kevin Willis (81.8), 
Michael Cage (74.4), Jerome Kersey (69.5), Alvin Robertson (52.1).
       The star power at the top of this class is second to none. In NBA history, 20 players have accumulated
at least 160 win shares, and four of them (20 percent) were drafted in 1984: Michael Jordan, John 
Stockton, Charles Barkley and Hakeem Olajuwon. Only two other classes (1960 and 1987) produced 
multiple members of this club, and 1984 is the only one with at least three such legends.
     In their collective careers, Jordan, Stockton, Barkley and Olajuwon combined for 47 All-Star Games, 
45 All-NBA teams, 23 All-Defensive teams, 10 scoring titles, nine assist titles, five steal titles, three 
rebound titles, three block titles, eight NBA championships and seven MVPs. Stockton is the career leader
in both assists and steals, Olajuwon is the all-time blocks king and MJ is No. 3 in steals and No. 4 in 
points.  
     Every draft class has fingerprints throughout the pages of the NBA's history, but 1984 practically 
authored the record books.”

----------------- Bleacher Report

“The 1984 draft class could have gotten top spot with just Olajuwon and Jordan. Hakeem is one of the 
greatest big men to ever play the game while MJ is considered by many as the G.O.A.T. Barkley, despite 
being undersized, is one of the best power forwards in history while John Stockton is still the all-time 
assists leader.
     Robertson was a four-time All-Star while Thorpe and Willis were all solid NBA players that 
contributed to a couple of NBA championship teams. Even the 131st overall selection, Oscar Schmidt, 
was an all-time great despite not playing in the NBA. The Brazilian is one of the greatest international 
players ever and he was inducted into the Basketball Hall of Fame in 2013.
     The only reason why the 1984 draft class missed the top spot is that of Sam Bowie. The second overall 
pick was picked by the Trail Blazers and he was selected ahead of Jordan. Bowie is considered by many 
as one of the biggest busts in history despite having a nice 11-year career. “

----------------- sportskeeda.com

“Three Dream Teamers – Michael Jordan (3rd), Charles Barkley (5th), and John 
Stockton (16th) – all went in the first round. This class has 53 All-Star 
appearances, a draft-best 39 All-NBA, and a draft-best seven MVP awards.”

----------------- HoopsHype.com



Charles Barkley

6'5” 275 lbs

Forward



Sam Bowie

7'1” 260 lbs

Center



Michael Cage

6'9” 235 lbs

Forward



Tony Campbell

6'7” 215 lbs

Forward



Jay Humphries

6'3” 185 lbs

Guard



Michael Jordan

6'6” 195 lbs

Guard



Jerome Kersey

6'7” 220 lbs

Forward



Akeem Olajuwon

7'0” 250 lbs

Center



Alvin Robertson

6'4” 190 lbs

Guard



John Stockton

6'1” 175 lbs

Guard



Kevin Willis

7'0” 240 lbs

Center



Cliff Robinson

6'9” 220 lbs

Forward


